

Episcopal Diocese of Newark

High School Retreat Gender & How We Are Who We Are







May 1-3, 2015

at Cross Roads Outdoor Ministries 29 Pleasant Grove Rd., Port Murray, NJ

What role does gender play in your life and your friends'? In what ways are sexuality, gender expression and identity thought of differently *now* in comparison to when your parents grew up? How do these things affect teens' spiritual and emotional health? During this weekend getaway 9-12 graders will examine these topics and help each other develop healthier perspectives about them.

They'll also have fun and create lasting memories and friendships!

<u>COST:</u> Registrations received by the <u>April 2nd early bird deadline: \$120</u>. Registrations received by the <u>April 16th General Registration deadline: \$138</u>. Scholarships are available upon request. Please visit: http://dioceseofnewark.org/event/high-school-retreat-2015 for online or paper registration.

For more information, contact Kaileen Alston, Dir. of Youth & Young Adult Ministries, at (973) 430-9991 or kalston@dioceseofnewark.org.